W. A. GRISWELL, PASTOR FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH DALLAS 1, TEXAS

September 30, 1958

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie
Philadelphia College of Bible
1800 Arch Street
Philadelphia 3, Pennsylvania

Dear Wonderful Friend, Dr. Charles Ryrie:

We received the gracious invitation to your inauguration service on Monday, September 29, and we wish we could have been there to express personally our deep appreciation for you.

We are so happy for you in your new place of leadership and we are so grateful to the dear Lord that He made it possible for you to be with us for awhile. We miss you so much in our beloved church, but we are looking forward to Bible Week in January.

Praying the Lord's richest blessings upon you always, I am

M.a. Criswell

W. A. Criswell

WAC:ef

W. A. CRISWELL, PASTOR FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH DALLAS 1, TEXAS

January 17, 1955

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie
Dallas Theological Seminary
3901 Swiss Avenue
Dallas 4, Texas

Dear Dr. Ryrie:

Just wanted to thank you with all my heart for your blessed help during our wonderful Bible Week. It was so gracious of you to make this gift to our building fund. We shall pray God shall sanctify and hallow your generous devotion to our glorious church.

This coming January set aside the first week for us and another like conference, and we'll be seeing you about it between now and then.

God bless you always. Devotedly and prayerfully,

Your Pastor,

W. A. Criswell

WAC:p

W. A. CRISWELL, PASTOR FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH DALLAS, TEXAS 75201

May 17, 1985

Dr. Charles C. Ryrie 6719 Velasco Dallas, Texas 75214

Dear precious and beloved friend, Dr. Charles C. Ryrie:

When I came to the church today, I found on my desk one of the most beautiful, beautiful books I have ever seen. Every facet of the volume is pristine and effective. It is a book entitled, The Miracles of Our Lord. The pictures (paintings), the comments, the application of meaning, the poems--everything is inspirational and spiritually uplifting. Thank you for it with all my heart and, especially, for the sweet inscription you have written on the flyleaf.

Every word that comes to me about your teaching in Embree Hall each Sunday night is so encouraging. Thank you for doing it, and God reward you for your every message.

Devotedly your fellow-servant and prayer-partner,

gv. a. Criswell

W. A. Criswell

WAC:ep

